
   

We are open Monday-Friday 9:15-12:15, and follow school terms – On the 9th of 
October we open again for Term 4. Bring some kai and a change of clothes for your 
child/ren and we will see you here! 
 
 
 

Insert photo here 

Roslyn Māori Hill Playcentre is right around the corner from Kaikorai Primary. If you 
have pre-school aged children and are looking for something to do after school drop 
off, then come and see us at 40 Tyne Street. 


